
Newsletter 

22nd July 2022 

Welcome to the final newsletter of this school year. Thank you to everyone who attended 

our very successful Open Evening, the children loved showing their families around the 

school and their classrooms. All of our children have made tremendous progress in spite 

of the challenges of the last few years. We hope you all have a wonderful Summer holiday. 

Upcoming Diary Dates 

Please note these are current plans that may be subject to change.  

Please see email updates for changes. 

Date Event Times/Other info 

Mon 25.7.22 Sparkle Day 
Wear sparkles in memory 

of Mrs Chorlton 

Tue 26.7.22 
Year 2 Leaver’s 

Assembly 
 

Tue 26.7.22 End of term  

Mon 5.9.22 Return to school  

A Huge Thank You! 

We have so many people to thank.  

A huge thank you to all the staff at GMCIS who have worked incredibly hard over the past year. Particular 

thanks and fond farewells to Liz Stephenson and Jenny Hodkin. 

A big and very grateful thank you to all our parents and carers for their support this year - those who 

have come in to help in the classrooms and read with children, all our fantastic Sports Day helpers who 

made the event such a success, and not to forget the incredible Plant Sale organised by Kate Larking. 

Thank you so much to our PTFA for all their hard work and great events this year including Christmas 

cards, Sponsor Twosday and Loose Change Champions.  

We are so glad to work with families and the community to do the very best for our children. 

End of Term 

Reminder: School finishes at 

3.15pm on Tuesday 26th July 

2022 

School Day Timings 

As of 5th September 2022, when the 

children return to school, the school 

day will end at 3.20pm to match the 

changes made by the Junior School. 

Doors will open at 8.50am as usual. 



Autumn Enrichment Clubs 
Booking information will be sent out early next week. Unfortunately, our music teacher is unable to lead a club in 

the first half term, we are hoping to restart these clubs after the October break. 

Goodbye Year 2! 

We would like to wish our 

Year 2 pupils the very 

best for their new 

schools. 

We would like to thank 

their families for all their 

support over their time in 

our school. 

Queen’s Jubilee Souvenir Book 

The Department for Education commissioned a 

commemorative book ‘Queen Elizabeth: A Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration’ as a gift to all children in state-funded primary 

school education in the UK. 

This lovely souvenir was sent home with all Reception, Year 

1 and Year 2 children earlier this week. 

School Development Update 

Look our for a school 

development update on Monday 

detailing some of the work that 

has been undertaken in view of 

the November ‘21 Ofsted 

Inspection. 

Day Club Run by 

Monday Year 1 & 2 Singing Club GMCIS 

Monday Year 2 Football Club UK Sports 

Tuesday Year 1 Football Club UK Sports 

Wednesday Year 1 & 2 Dodgeball Club UK Sports 

Thursday Year 1 & 2 Art Club GMCIS 

Thursday Year 1 & 2 Learn to Ride a Bike Club GMCIS 

Friday Year 1 & 2 Art Club GMCIS 

Friday Year 1 & 2 Street Dance UK Sports 



 

Year 2 Circus Skills Workshop 

 

 

Our Year 2 children were excited to take part in a circus skills workshop run by SPLATS. The 

children learned variety of skills including plate spinning and balancing techniques. The experience 

prepared them to shine in their Circus Performance later that day! Thank you to our PTFA for 

funding this brilliant experience. 


